
CITY OF GREENBELT
ADVISORY COMMITTEE ON EDUCATION

_____________________________________________________________
Tuesday, June 27, 2017. Meeting was held in the Council Room and presided over by Chair, 
Susan Breon. Meeting started at 7:04pm.

PRESENT
ACE:, Janet Mirsky, Kate McElhenny, Elsie Waynes, Don Rich, Susan Breon, Ema Smith, 
Melinda Brady, Sudhanshu Sinha, Rosalind Ceasar.

ABSENT:
ACE: Leta Mach, Veronica Martin-Alston, Jon Gardner

MINUTES OF LAST MEETING
There were no minutes from May because Susan had not sent them out. She offered to send them
shortly. 

ELECTIONS & LIAISONS
By unanimous decision, the following were elected:
Chair – Melinda
Vice-Chair – Jon
Treasurer – Janet Mirsky

Liaison assignments were as follows:
GES – Don
DKFI – Kate
ERHS – Jon
MES – Janet
GMS – Veronica
TPA – Elsie may resign from the committee. Sudhanshu will take over in that event.
SLES – Potentially open if Elsie resigns, otherwise Sudhanshu.

2017/18 CALENDAR
Members reviewed suggested calendar and accepted it. Elsie offered to contact TPA about 
proposing a date for September’s grant-writing workshop to be held at TPA.

In last month's meeting, members discussed the possibility of moving awards ceremonies from 
Council room to a more spacious location. Melinda informed the committee today that she had 
not completed the report to be submitted for council's consideration, but she will have it ready 
before next meeting.

PREPARATIONS FOR LABOR DAY
Rosalind informed members that she had prepared invitation letters to be sent out by CARES in 
the middle of August. She also said Jon had offered to register ACE for the parade.



UPDATES
Clubs – Rosalind reported that she emailed new contracts to facilitators. She has received a 
signed contract back from the GMS reading club facilitator but not from the SLES reading club 
facilitator. The SLES teacher who expressed interest in a science club has not responded either 
so Rosalind gave Melinda her contact information to follow-up.

AOB
Ema informed members that Council will be holding a Work Session in July on the voting age 
petition. The city charter allows eligible voters to run for office and so the city has to address the 
potential of 16y.o. running for office. 

NEXT MEETING
The meeting ended at 7:30pm.  The next meeting is scheduled for August 28.


